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Mai Vang

From: Richard Kedrowski
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 8:45 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Marcia Moermond; Lisa Martin; Joanna Zimny
Subject: 337 Bates Ave - Approved Parking
Attachments: IMG_6694.JPG

Good morning Mai, 
 
An Appeal was filed regarding the Gravel Parking Area at the southwest side of this property. I spoke to the PO, Michael, 
and he stated that this issue had been addressed many years ago. I checked the Archives and found a LeƩer explaining 
that this issue had been Appealed in 1999 and that the Parking Area had been Approved by the LHO at that Ɵme as 
having an Approved Surface. (See AƩached LeƩer) 
 
It is my recommendaƟon that the File be closed as In Compliance and that the PO be contacted informing him that the 
Appeal Hearing is not required. I am not sure if we are able to refund his Filing Fee. 
 
Please let me know if you need any addiƟonal informaƟon. 
 
Thanks, 
Dick 
 

 

Richard Kedrowski 
Supervisor 
DSI Inspector III 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9141 Fax: 651-266-1919 
richard.kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

  

 


